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Events! 
05/05/22 – National Children’s Day – Let’s celebrate the importance of a healthy childhood and help 
them grow into happy, healthy adults. 

09/05/22 – 15/05/22 – Mental Health Awareness Week – This year’s theme is loneliness; we will be 
encouraging the children to build meaningful connections with their friends. 

20/05/22 – World Bee Day – The theme for this year is ‘Bee Engaged’ focusing on actions for restoring, 
supporting, and enhancing the role of these pollinators. 

Parents Notice 

Parents Evening – Thursday 12th May – We will be hosting our Parents Evening from 6.30pm. You will be 
able to book a 10-minute slot with your child’s Key Carer. Please book this through the office. In Baby 
Bees and Bizzy Bees, you will receive a report in the coming weeks. In Honey Bees, you will receive a 2 
year assessment, if your child has turned 2 years and 2 months. 

Just to inform you that parents/carers can now use the drive only on collection for now, if you could 
park as far forward to ensure other cars are able to access the drive this would be helpful. Please ensure 
you follow the one way system and be aware of other parents parking behind you while collecting your 
children to ensure the waiting time is kept to a minimum.  Can your speed be kept to an absolute 
minimum as children/parents/carers will be entering and exiting the building via the drive. 

Just a reminder to all parents/carers, the last collection time is 5.45pm to ensure all children have been 
collected and handovers are completed by 6pm. Thank you. 

Can parents/carers please label your child’s belongings as some things may get mixed up, so we are able 
to get them back to their owner. Thank you 

Just a reminder, due to Health and Safety of all children, can parents make sure nothing is left in their 
child’s bag when bringing them into the nursery. Thank you 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com.  

For children in Honey Bees and Bizzy Bees, as you are aware, we do have limited spaces on our pegs so if 
you could bring in a smaller bag, it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you 

Honey Bees children, if you haven’t already can you bring in a pair of slippers for your child to wear during 
the day please. Thank you 
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Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for April is Gemma, our SENCO and deputy. She has worked really well with 
outside agencies and putting in place some extra support that some children may need. She is also 
training the staff to get the best for the children. 

News from around the rooms… 

Baby Bees 

The children have been doing really well learning our colours over the last few 
weeks through texture play and identifying different objects around the room. 

In our Baby Bees room, our Teachers have been focusing on Personal, Social 
and Emotional Development to help settle our new children. The children have 
been enjoying bonding with their Key Carers and having lots of singing time 
and sensory play. We have been carrying out lots of group activities for the 
children to interact with one another. 

Steph Ball (Room Head) 

 

Honey Bees 

 Our Children have been learning all about Spring and new life, we have 
enjoyed looking through our new books with animals in. The children have 

enjoyed playing in our new laid out room, we have our new sand and water 
display, and the children love getting messy and mixing the water in the 
sand! We have introduced lots of real life objects into our Home Corner 

such as cereal boxes and newspapers. 

The children this month will be carrying out lots of mark marking activities, 
concentrating on their fine motor skills. We well be making marks in lots of 

different textures, inside and outside. 

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 

Our Bizzy Bees have started getting school ready, we have our school 
uniforms and transition books showing the children pictures of their new 
schools. The children have been practicing their pencil and scissor control. 

We have been getting involved in lots of maths activities, using measuring 
cups to measure water and cubes to help us count and recognising numbers 
using our bee stones. 

Sandi Kingston (Room Head) 

 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please look at 
www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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